
AGENDA ITEM 6 

Friends of Chartres Report for Community Affairs Meeting 

14th November 2022 

As it is only a short time since the last Community Affairs Committee 

meeting, little has taken place apart from a Zoom meeting with our friends in 

Chartres.  This took place on the evening of 9th November, and, although I 

was not able to take part personally (it was the evening before my husband’s 

funeral), I understand that it was very successful, and that members – as 

usual – much enjoyed this meeting with our friends. 

The other event has been on the evening of Sunday 13th November at New 

Park Cinema, a showing of ‘The Extraordinary Adventures of Adele Blanc Sec’,  

These regular film showings are proving very popular with a number of our 

members. 

Next event is on 1st December at 7.30 in the Sherborne Room of the Bishop’s 

Palace, and if any members of Council or staff wish to join us they will be 

most welcome – after all, it is a city twinning. Tickets for non-members are 

priced at £15, and this includes cheese and wine as well as a musical 

interlude.  The Bishop has agreed to attend  (I found it somewhat strange for 

me to write to invite him to his own home!)  If you wish to attend, please let 

us know beforehand so that sufficient cheese and wine is available. 

 

Anne Scicluna 

Chairman 


